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PL/2023/01577/PN | Prior notification for the installation of a 18 metre high monopole supporting 6 

No. antennas with a wraparound equipment cabinet at the base of the column, the installation of 2 

No. new equipment cabinets, and ancillary development thereto. | Telecommunications Mast 

SOL142 Warwick Road Knowle Solihull 

 

The Knowle, Dorridge and Bentley Heath Neighbourhood Forum (the Forum) has reviewed the 

documents accompanying this prior application. 

The Forum acknowledges that under Policy U1 the proposed monopole is intended to replace the 

existing monopole in this area which is becoming obsolete and is required to support the provision of 

good service to the area. 

The Forum is unable to determine the precise proposed location of the monopole and cabinetry 

within the site area shown. The existing equipment is screened at street level by the surrounding 

shrubbery and the Forum requests that so far as possible the monopole and cabinetry are sited within 

the shrubbery to provide similar screening at street level.  

 

 

 

 

Roger Cook 

Chair, Knowle, Dorridge and Bentley Heath Neighbourhood Forum  


